
Leisure Town 
Home Association  

Next Board Meeting 

June 18th @ 3 p.m. 

in the Rotunda 

Executive Session 6/3/24 

Board of Directors 

President  

Lloyd Lamb 

1st VP  

Chris Winther 

2nd VP  

Kathleen Spiteri 

Treasurer   

Marj Kelly 

Secretary 

Casey Jones 

OFFICE HOURS 

Walk-ins Monday through Friday 

9:00 - 12:00 p.m. 
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Remember a smile, a kind word and a helping hand never 

hurt any of us. Check on your neighbor! 

Committees and Board of Directors 

 

 Our wonderful resident volunteers play a 

crucial role in Leisure Town. Committees offer a 

great way to get to know your community and 

assist the Board of Directors with association 

tasks. Many Board Members started as commit-

tee volunteers. Please contact the office to learn 

more about getting involved, responsibilities, and 

available opportunities. 

 

 The annual elections are scheduled for  

November 19, 2024, contingent on sufficient  

candidate interest. This year, there are three 

open seats. First notices and nominations were 

sent out in May and a second notice will go out in  

July. If nominations are fewer than the open 

seats, candidates may be appointed by  

acclamation without a secret ballot. 

 

 Please consider this opportunity to serve 

and make a difference in your community. 



Interim Manager Introduction: Kasey Reddick 

 

 Cindy is officially on maternity leave and we anticipate her return sometime 
in October 2024. I am happy to serve as the Leisure Town interim  
community manager while we await Cindy’s return. I welcome you to reach out 
if there is anything I can assist you with.  I have worked in the HOA industry for 
several years and in several capacities. I have become familiar with Leisure Town 
over time during my visits to conduct administrative staff training and while in 
attendance of project walks. My schedule will be a combination of in-office days 
(3x week) and work from home days (2x week). This will vary from week to 
week to accommodate my childcare needs. I will keep the  
administrative staff and the Board of Directors  aware of my schedule so it may 
be relayed to residents as needed. 

 A little bit about me: I have a beautiful 2 year old son, Caleb, and a 7 year 
old Pomeranian-Chihuahua, Renley, who I come home to each day in Sacramen-
to. They are my everything! When I am not spending quality time with them, I 
am reading, singing, or running the trails by the American river.   

 Please feel free to contact me directly at kasey@ltha.org. 
Emails that are sent to  Cindy (cindy@ltha.org) will continue 
to be automatically forwarded to me. 

I look forward to meeting you!  

 

- Kasey Reddick, Interim Community Manager 

LIBRARY LINES 
 

The following books have been ordered to arrive in June:  Eruption by Michael Crichton,  
For the Love of Summer by Susan Mallery, Market for Murder by Heather Graham,  
Our Little Secret by Lisa Jackson, and Swan Song by Elin Hilderbrand. 
 

A waiting list is kept in the library for people who would like to be noti-
fied when a book for which they have signed up is available.  You may 
either come in to sign up or call the library at 707-689-5200 and request 
to be added to the list.  Please leave a message if you call when the li-
brary is not open. 



2024/2025 Assessments and Annual Disclosures 

The Board adopted the Budget for the fiscal year beginning on July 1, 

2024.  The Annual Disclosures have been sent out.  If you do not receive 

this large packet in your e-mail or regular mail (depending on your noti-

fication preference) by June 15th, please contact the office to request a 

replacement.   

Payment information and the budget details are enclosed in that packet.   

 

Leisure Town Assessment—$90.82 per month (no change) 

Garden Homes 1 Assessment—$55.20 per month (decrease) 

Garden Homes 2 Assessment—$61.08 per month (increase) 

 

The Assessment Amendment passed, and accounts will now be assessed 

monthly. You still have the option to pay in full or semi-yearly (July and 

January).  To avoid late charges your payment must be received by the 

30th day of the month in which it is due. If you need assistance in set-

ting up your automatic payments, please contact Alliance Association 

Bank at 1-844-739-2331. 

Monthly payments will be assessed to 

the accounts  

   Weeds and Compliance 

 Gardens and yards are bursting with growth, which brings about 
those pesky weeds! We kindly ask everyone in Golf Course Estates and 
the circle streets to keep their yards tidy and well-maintained. Now that 
the weather is on our side, we'll be focusing more on landscaping com-
pliance. 

 If you receive a compliance letter, please remember it's all confidential and no one is 
being singled out. There's no need to tour the area and compile a list of other issues. How-
ever, if you notice something we might have missed, please feel free to fill out a complaint 
form. Just be sure to include your name on the form so we can address it properly. 

Thank you for helping keep the community beautiful! 

Mail Payments to: 
Leisure Town Home Association 
P.O. Box 95404 
Las Vegas, NV 89193-5404 



Life Events 

We encourage you to share your significant 

life events with the Leisure Town communi-

ty. Whether it's a wedding, a birth, a memo-

rial service, or any other important occasion, 

we welcome you to email your brief an-

nouncement to Cindy@ltha.org. Your request 

must be by the 16th of the month to be in-

cluded in the next month's newsletter. If you 

submit an announcement on behalf of some-

one else, please obtain their written approval 

beforehand.  

Trees & Architectural Approval 

We have noticed many trees being re-

moved in the community without proper ap-

proval. This is a friendly reminder that all 

tree removals must be reviewed by the City 

for a permit, and an architectural applica-

tion must be submitted to our office for ap-

proval. Stumps should be fully removed 

and replaced with a new tree, sod, mulch, 

or another appropriate covering. 

No exterior work should be completed 

without proper architectural approval.  

Please contact the office to request  

an ARC application. 

Emergency Calls 

Call the after hours emergency line for 

OMNI Community Management if you 

have an after hours emergency. 

 916-965-8964 and press 9. 

Please report any immediate safety is-

sues, or issues resulting in property dam-

age. If calls are not considered emergen-

cy, there may be a fee applied to your ac-

count.  

Contact 911 for any true emergencies 

such as fire, flood, or a medical need, be-

fore calling management. 

Pool Renovation Update 

The pool renovation project is nearly com-

pleted and we know you are all eager to 

enjoy your time by the pools! 

Professional Pools continues to work dili-

gently to complete the project. We are now 

awaiting a city permit inspection which is 

scheduled for June 10th. The pool is ex-

pected to be filled and ready to open this 

month. However, the specified opening date 

cannot be confirmed until the inspection re-

port is received. We will continue to com-

municate with the community any updates 

as they become available. Your patience is 

very much appreciated.  

Payment Address for Assessment Dues: 
Leisure Town Home Association 

P.O. Box 95404 

Las Vegas, NV 89193-5404 



 



Women’s  Club 

 Our last meeting of the year will be on June 18, 2024, at 11:30am. Our menu will 

consist of beef and turkey burgers on a bun with your choice of toppings, chili 

beans, macaroni salad, ice cream bars (variety), wine, sparkling cider, decaf coffee, 

hot tea, hot apple cider and chilled water. We will have our usual raffles and play 

Cornhole games and you can win prizes. Please remember to call Eloisa Kelly if you 

are bringing a guest. Her number is 707-673-7389. Remember the Fish Food Pantry 

Donations. Everyone can use some help. I hope you enjoyed our Women’s Club this 

year. Looking forward to next year and the board hopes you all have a wonderful 

and safe summer. See you in October.  

Some Humor... 
 
What comes once in a minute, twice in a moment, but never in a thousand 
years? The letter M. 
 
What do you call two monkeys who share an Amazon account? Prime mates 

AND 
Singing in the shower is fun until you get soap in your mouth. Then it’s a soap 
opera. 

The Garden Group  

 

 The Garden Group is in full gardening mode.  Plots have been tilled, seeds 

have been sowed, beautiful plants are growing.  Now we weed, check for bugs and 

wait for the fruits of our labor to prosper.  We all have been very busy in the garden. 

 We as a group would like to thank our anonymous garden group donor for the 

generous $500 donation. The money was donated so we could buy black plastic lin-

ers for the empty plots in the garden. We are in the process of ordering them now 

and will have a group get together to lay them. The liners will help with the terrible 

weed control problem we have when the lots are empty. 

 So if you like gardening, meeting great group of people, and learning con-

stantly from your garden neighbors. We have 5 empty lots waiting for you!  It is not 

too late to get started.  

 

Charlotte - Chair 



It’s that time of year again!  

Water exercise classes are coming! 

June 2024 - September 28, 2024 

(Start date TBD on pool project completion) 

If interested, please call Rene for more details: 

707-365-6119 

Classes will be held on Wednesdays and 

Fridays from 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 



on the 1st of each month. 

Bocce News 

 

• Bocce is back (on Mondays @ 7:00 pm and Thursdays @ 9:00 am)!  

• Bocce tournament June 11th & 12th @ 6:00 pm. Cost is $5.00 per player.   

See above flyer. 

• $10.00 membership fee for the year.  Diane Blais is accepting cash and will 

update your information. You can find her in the office 9-12, at pickleball, 

Bocce in the evening, or fitness center.  She can be reached at 707-365-0981 

leave message if she does not answer.   

• Bocce meetings are held @ 4:00 pm on the first Tuesday each the month. 











The Community Yard Sale and Social Event 

Party in May was a huge success!  

Thank you to everyone who participated and 

volunteer ed.  This  enjoyable resident event 

would not have been possible without you.  

A special thank you to the Tuneriders for 

their musical contribution and to Fiesta del 

Sol for the catered food! 



Celebration of Life Announcement 

Richard DeMartini passed away very suddenly on  

November 24, 2023. 

 He had been living with Parkinson's Disease for 

eleven years. Richard and Brenda moved from Leisure 

Town in 2021 to Surprise, Arizona. 

 The family will be holding a Celebration of Life, on 

Tuesday, June 11
th
, at 2:00pm, at the Covenant Com-

munity Church (3870 Alamo Dr, Vacaville, CA). 

  Richard can be remembered as the guy who worked on motorcycles and restored old 

cars in his driveway on Yellowstone.  Many stopped by and visited with him in the 5-ish 

years they lived here. 

  Richard was born in San Francisco on 

March 23
rd

, 1952. He and Brenda moved to 

Vacaville in 1989, where they raised two chil-

dren: Stephanie, and Scott.  He is survived by 

his wife, Brenda, his daughter, Stephanie, his 

son, Scott, Scott’s wife, Taylor, and their daugh-

ter, Eleanora.  

 If you wish to call Brenda 707-330-

1551.  The extended family and friends will be 

in Vacaville for a few days. 





Local Business Advertising 

Leisure Town is now offering spots for business advertising for a small fee.  Contact 

the office for more information. 

**Leisure Town does not endorse any business advertised in the newsletter** 

Carrillo Plumbing 

707-474-2456 (LT Resident) 

Water Heaters   Drain Cleaning 

Hot Water Recirculation       Toilets  

Water Pressure Regulators Faucets 

Garbage Disposals  Kitchen Blockages 

Tankless Water Heaters 

Pacific Coast Painting 

Retired painting contractor living and 
working in Leisure Town. 

For all your painting needs, 

Call:  707-355-1225 

Place your ad here!  

Contact the office for more  

information. 

Jess’s Handyman Services 

707-761-5580 (LT Resident) 

js65f11@gmail.com 

Smoke & CO2 Inspections            Furniture Assembly 

Gutter Cleaning & Minor Repairs    Rodent Control 

Landscape Clean-Up            Dryer Vent Cleaning 


